Wednesday, 21 February de 2024

Seminar of the Department of Law

"On the foundational context and the importance of Law Studies
(civil and canonical) of the Estudi General de Lleida"

Dr. Joan Busqueta, the Vice-Rector for Culture and ' Descaregar imatge
University Extension, was extended an invitation to
participate in the seminars organized by the Department
of Law with the aim of presenting a session on the legal
tradition of the city of Lleida. From the Statutes of 1300,
which established our university, to the present day, law
studies have been integral to the development of the
territory.
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